ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Mon. Sept. 25th, 2023

If you have missed the beep test or 12-minute run there will be a make up on Thursday. September 28th 8:30 am for the 12-minute run at Fen Burdett. And a Beep test make up will be held at 1:05 pm in the large gym on Thursday, September 28th.

It's Monday. Do you have plans for lunch? Come to the theatre for Coffeehouse. It is a free, open mic for all types of performers. Bring your lunch but come early. The theatre fills up fast!

Class of 2024, please gather on the field at 1:00 pm (during lunch) for a group photo in your tight and bright attire. We have also set up a photo booth in the agora for more fun and memorable tight and bright photos. Grads this is just the start!

Any boys in grade 10, 11, or 12 who are interested in playing Carson basketball this year should come to a brief but important meeting today at lunch in the foods room, B107.

Get your photo in the Yearbook! Secure Your Spot for the 2023-2024 School Year."

To ensure your photo appears in the yearbook, make sure your parents complete the online consent form for school district publications.

For any queries or assistance, feel free to visit Ms. Bowcott in room D106 during tutorial time.